
FoNGS Weekly Update - 19th January 2024

Please don’t forget to REGISTER on PTA 

 events & follow us on Facebook and 

 Twitter to be kept up to date on events. 

We had a great meeting last week with Mrs Saward and Mrs Colebrook to discuss plans for this term and agree how best to spend the money raised. Spending will 
focus on maths and music resources, as well as an exciting new project (very much at the planning stage at the moment but more details will be shared soon).

Latest Purchase
We love spending money almost as much as we like raising money!
As you may have spotted, thanks to Mr Dunmow our most recent purchase
is now fully installed and already being enjoyed.

FoNGS covered a little over £4,000 of the cost, topped up by £1,000 from the
Tesco grant so thank you to everyone who made this possible. 

   2024 fundraising kicks off with our next collection with 
   Bag2School. 

    There is no limit on the number of bags we can collect 
so    please spread the word and help us to have really good 

   collection. We can accept…

For more information on what can and cannot be accepted, or to learn more 
about where your donations go, please go to bag2school.com

      Tickets for our Nearly Spring 
      Discos are now live on PTA 
      Events!

      Unfortunately, our planned combined 
     event with the Friends of Ducklings has 
     not been possible, so instead our Ducks 
     & Rabblts are invited to their first disco 
     with years 1 & 2. Year 3 will join up 

      with years 4, 5 & 6 for the later disco.

For safety reasons numbers are limited so please book early to avoid 
disappointment. As always we need volunteers so please let us know if you 
can help – come and see one of us or through pta events.



Upcoming FoNGS Events for February and March 2024

Booking will go live on PTA events (a reminder of how to register for 

PTA Events in attached) shortly but for now please save the date.



In case you missed it… 
we are now LIVE with our NEW PTA Events Site! 

Please use this QR code to register or go to 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofnotleygreen/index.cfm

Step 1 – Scan QR Code 

Step 2 – Register yourself 

inc child's name & class 

Step 3 – You will have your access approved 

Step 4 – See our calendar of events 

Step 5 – Buy your event tickets 

Step 6 – If you can volunteer, please add your 

name

Step 7 – SAVE TO HOME SCREEN OR PIN ON PC

From Next School Year we want to use the 

site for sponsorship, visibility of class reps 

and much more so watch this space ………
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